St. Ethelbert’s R.C.

Primary School

Melbourne Road, Deane, Bolton, BL3 5RL
Telephone: 01204 333036
Fax: 01204 333037

E-mail: office@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk
web-site: www.st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Messham

8t September 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Arrangements have been made for a group of up to forty Y5/6 pupils to take part in a residential visit at
Manor Adventure, Shropshire from Friday 21st June until Monday 24th June 2024. The cost per child
will be £280.00.

Over the years, we have visited Manor Adventure, where our children took part in a range of activities,
all adventurous. The focus at Manor Adventure is on the adventure activities — for example, the children
will have the opportunity to learn canoeing, raft building, abseiling and climbing etc.

You are invited to come and learn more about the trip at various meetings to be held on Thursday 14
September at 9am or 3pm in the school hall. We hope as many interested parents as possible will be
able to attend, particularly those parents whose children have not been on residential before. Parents
need to know whether this experience is appropriate for their child, as not all children will be able to
cope with the physical nature of the activities and the sleeping arrangements.

Please note, we will not be securing any places or taking any deposits before or at the meeting.

Please indicate which meeting you will be attending by returning the slip below:
Thank you,

M. Messham
Headteacher

(Please tick as appropriate)

| will be attending the

E 9am meeting
E 3pm meeting

Signed Parent of



mailto:office@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk
http://www.st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk/

St. Ethelbert’s R.C.

Primary School

Melbourne Road, Deane, Bolton, BL3 5RL
Telephone: 01204 333036
Fax: 01204 333037

E-mail: office@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk
web-site: www.st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Messham
8t September 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,

Arrangements have been made for a group of up to forty Y5/6 pupils to take part in a residential visit at
Manor Adventure, Shropshire from Friday 21st June until Monday 24th June 2024. The cost per child
will be £280.00.

Over the years, we have visited Manor Adventure, where our children took part in a range of activities,
all adventurous. The focus at Manor Adventure is on the adventure activities — for example, the children
will have the opportunity to learn canoeing, raft building, abseiling and climbing etc.

You are invited to come and learn more about the trip at various meetings to be held on Thursday 14
September at 9am or 3pm in the school hall. We hope as many interested parents as possible will be
able to attend, particularly those parents whose children have not been on residential before. Parents
need to know whether this experience is appropriate for their child, as not all children will be able to
cope with the physical nature of the activities and the sleeping arrangements.

Please note, we will not be securing any places or taking any deposits before or at the meeting.

Please indicate which meeting you will be attending by returning the slip below:
Thank you,

M. Messham
Headteacher

(Please tick as appropriate)

| will be attending the

E 9am meeting
E 3pm meeting

Signed Parent of



mailto:office@st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk
http://www.st-ethelberts.bolton.sch.uk/

